
 

Victoria Emergency Operations Center 

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 at 10:00 AM 

For those unable to attend in person: 

Zoom: https://victoriatx.zoom.us/j/88491665499?pwd=UG9USktoVzl0RnBIZGh5bUlOdEszUT09 

Meeting ID: 884 9166 5499  

Passcode: 849270 

By Phone: +1 (346) 248-7799 

The subjects listed on the following agenda will be considered at the meeting: 
 

1. Call to Order -  10:00 a.m. – B. Mickey  
2. Welcome – B. Mickey  
3. LEPC Chair – B. Mickey 

a) Elections – No change to officers  
1. Motion – S. Martin 
2. Second – R. McBrayer  

b) 2022 Information Sharing Initiative – Quarterly Newsletter (email 
/sm) like Fort Bend County or GHLEPC (Houston) 

c) LEPC MCHDC Sponsorship – LEPC is a Fire Sponsor for the MCHDC 
d)       Tier II data – R. McBrayer – KMZ files on Fire / EMS tablets – 

TCEQ – Looking into database Peak with VFD Battalion Chief Unit – 
might be a cost for another license  

4. Sub-Committees Updates 
a) Right-to-know – T.Legler – No updates  
b) Public Education – A. Strevel and R. Smith – Pipeline safety PSA 

video push out on KAVU and social media.  
c)        Hazardous Materials Facilities Liaison – J. Weitz – No updates 
d) Emergency Response and Resources 
e) Finance – B. Smiley – As of 2/22/2022 there is $14,268.56 in LEPC 

Fund Victoria County.  
5. Other Business 

a) 2022 Mid-Coast Hurricane & Disaster Conference – The MCHDC is 
4/7/22 email to registration link has been sent out.  

b) TDEM 151 – J. West – SERC list 

https://victoriatx.zoom.us/j/88491665499?pwd=UG9USktoVzl0RnBIZGh5bUlOdEszUT09


6. Next Meeting(s) – either May or August – Next Meeting locations – Invista 
or STEC  

7. Adjourn –  
a) Motion - J. West 
b) Second – D. Gonzales  

 
 

___________________________ 
Heidi Easley, County Clerk 

 
This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available. 
Requests for accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior 
to this meeting. Please contact the Victoria Office of Emergency Management (361) 
580-5770 or FAX (361) 580-5779 for further information. 


